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13th October 2022 

 

Dear Columbans, 

 

Cricket tournaments in honour of Bro. Foley and Bro. Oman are organised each year in St. 

Columba’s School with the help of the Old Columban Association (OCA). 

 

Over the past two years, we have not been able to conduct these tournaments due to the 

pandemic. As we try to revive it this year, we are looking to ex-students, who may have the 

means, to sponsor it in any way they can. 

 

Kindly contact the Secretary of the OCA, Mr. Amit Bansal (amit@ramkishorechemicals.com) 

and the Treasurer of the OCA, Mr. Pranav Uppal (pranav.uppal@ndeh.com) for further details. 

 

Looking forward to your kind cooperation. 

 

With warm regards, 

 

Br. Robert Fernandes 
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